Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

From: Lee, Lavender [L1Ln@pge.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 2:26 PM

To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

Cc: Ellsworth, Christina

Subject: RE: PG&E Courtesy Notification Regarding Fuel Leak Case No, RO0000426, BP #11109, 4280

Foothill Blvd, Oakland, CA

Karel,

Once we found that there was contaminated soil, we stopped work on the gas SCADA project. On
Monday, PSC Environmental will saw cut the sidewalk and street to expose the remainder of the soil
within the gas SCADA project path, excavate the soil, consolidate the soil into 20 yard roll off
bins, sample, profile, and properly dispose of the soil. Once that is completed, our gas
construction crews will re-mobilize to complete the construction work.

Thank you,

Lavender Lee

Senior Environmental Field Specialist

PG&E, Environmental Distribution & Shared Services Project Review Team
3401 Crow Canyon

San Ramon, CA 94583

Cell (707) 292-1829

————— Original Message-----

From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health [mailto:Karel.Detterman@acgov.org]
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 1:45 PM

To: Lee, Lavender

Cc: Ellsworth, Christina

Subject: RE: PG&E Courtesy Notification Regarding Fuel Leak Case No, R00000426, BP #11109, 4280
Foothill Blvd, Oakland, CA

OK, thank you. What else is going to be done?

Karel Detterman, PG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6708

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:



https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/vl/url?u=http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm&k=4%2BViHuLOUtSIBp
VrYi3EdQ%3D%3D%0A&r=PHUtjiBA8DMIpN1zwFND1w%3D%3D%0A&M=nrZy I9wWMEW49tY7Rn%2F%2FyKoQ%2BiYVEcIzQMVrmAit
jkSE%3D%0A&s=5cad49f0dofbdcd64816c4aa9943c43801e9913ae5172fe890d1bbd44elde8ae

From: Lee, Lavender [mailto:L1Ln@pge.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 12:59 PM

To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

Cc: Ellsworth, Christina

Subject: RE: PG&E Courtesy Notification Regarding Fuel Leak Case No, R00000426, BP #11109, 4280
Foothill Blvd, Oakland, CA

Karel,
That is correct. I was informed by the local Environmental Field Specialist, Christina Ellsworth
that PSC Environmental is currently scheduled to perform the remainder of the work to prepare for

construction. This work is currently scheduled for June 9, 2014, at 7:30 a.m., pending PSC
receiving their excavation permit.

Thank you,

Lavender Lee

Senior Environmental Field Specialist

PG&E, Environmental Distribution & Shared Services Project Review Team
3401 Crow Canyon

San Ramon, CA 94583

Cell (707) 292-1829

From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health [mailto:Karel.Detterman@acgov.org]
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 12:54 PM
To: Lee, Lavender

Cc: Ellsworth, Christina



